

Jeremy Bricker <jeremydb@umich.edu>

Call for Candidates! Join the PTO Board Next Year!

1 message

Thurston PTO <thu_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> Reply-To: Thurston PTO <thu pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> To: jeremydb@umich.edu

Fri, Apr 12, 2024 at 9:35 AM



Thurston Elementary PTO

Thurston PTO Seeking Candidates for Volunteer Board Officers!

Dear Thurston Parents,

The PTO is seeking new candidates to join the PTO Board next school year! Thank you so much to the people who have already expressed interest in these volunteer positions! We are especially still looking to find candidates for the Co-Treasurer position and Communications (webmaster) position. If you are good with numbers or website design and maintenance and want to get involved at Thurston next year, please submit your name on this form!

The PTO has monthly meetings during the school year, hosts events for the school community, financially supports the school, teachers, and students. These volunteer positions are flexible and reasonable time commitments for busy parents. This is a great way to get involved at school and get to know and support the teachers, staff, and administration that are dedicated to the wellbeing and education of our children. Filling out this form is not a commitment, we will reach out to you with more information and have an online election at the end of the month! PTO Board Interest Form 2024-25 School Year

Contact Us



pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com



https://www.a2schools.org/domain/388

Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.